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Measure G’s Governance Reform Task Force Application 
Process to be Discussed at Upcoming Community Meeting 
Los Angeles County communities encouraged to attend informational session 

about the Government Reform Task Force and learn how to apply to join.

LOS ANGELES — The Executive Office for the Los Angeles County Board of Supervisors is inviting people 
who live or work in Los Angeles County to attend a community meeting to learn about the Measure G 
Government Reform Task Force on Monday, March 3, 2025, at 5:30p.m.

Attendees are encouraged to RSVP to the meeting by registering, and should submit questions by 1 p.m. 
on March 2, 2025. Throughout the meeting, attendees will be encouraged to ask questions related to the 
Task Force application process. This meeting is designed to help potential applicants learn more about the 
process and encourage the community members to apply to join the Task Force. 

Executive Officer Edward Yen will provide remarks and guide a Q&A session.

Last November, Los Angeles County voters passed Measure G, a Charter amendment aimed at making 
major changes at how Los Angeles County is governed with key milestones set for 2026, 2028, and beyond.

To help guide this transition, the Board of Supervisors is setting up the Governance Reform Task Force. 
This group will include community leaders and residents who will work together to offer recommendations 
to the Board.

For more information about the Government Reform Task Force, please visit the Measure G website.
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